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23.1.23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Take One Picture / Inspire 2023:  Nature – rocks 
 

As I said in my letter home on Friday, this week in school, we will be having a special week where 
we are all using the same piece of artwork as a focus. 
 
Children will be learning about the piece of artwork and the artist, and also be able to create their 
own art and respond to the artwork in other ways. 
 
For the first time since we started our annual ‘Take One Picture’ week in 2012, we are learning 
about a piece of sculpture and not a painting.  The artwork is called ‘Minoan Head’ and was 
created in 1972 by Barbara Hepworth.  I introduced the sculpture to the children in assembly this 
morning and have attached a pdf with an image of it for you to see. 
 
The sculpture is on display in the Fitzwilliam Museum at the moment in the Octagon gallery if you 
would like to go and see it in real life! 
 
We are looking forward to this week and will be sharing examples of the children’s work with you 
on the school website. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 


